
September 8th, 1927.

J. H. MaoG-ill, Esn. 
423 Hamilton Street

Dear Mr. MacGill:-

I, too, am sorry that I did 
not see yon when I spent a few days In Vancouver 
last week. I compiled with your message and 
telephones, but you had left the office for the 
day. I remember you very well In pre-war days.

Hr. Hughes has, I know,
accepted a position In our Department of Sociology. 
I have not yet met him but hope to do so soon. I 
shall not forgot what you tell me about Mrs. Hughes 
and will do what I can to make her stay in Montreal 
a pleasant experience.

V.'ith all good wishes and many 
thanks for writing me, I am.

Yours faithfully,

Principal


